
From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 1, 2025 5:39 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044
 

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:
I believe that a price increase approval in my area will lead to thousands more people having
to decide between groceries and power. We locally are already struggling with keeping up
with the constant price increases for groceries. I shouldn't have to decide between feeding my
family and keeping my power on. I know far too many people already having to make that
choice.

Name: Julie Armstrong Vdovich

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes

 




